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The Turkish Government has requested the publication of this response. 
The report of the CPT on its June 2012 visit to Turkey is set out in 
document CPT/Inf (2013) 27. 
 
 
 
 
 
Strasbourg, 10 October 2013 

 

 



 

 













































 



 

 

The annexes to the response can be found on the CPT’s website: www.cpt.coe.int 

 

http://www.cpt.coe.int/documents/tur/2013-28-inf-annexes.htm

